


Developments 

Kāinga Ora has a pipeline of projects to deliver new warm and dry homes. Kāinga Ora records and 
reports on this pipeline as at the end of the month. 

The pipeline as at 31 March 2025 had 37 developments to deliver 200 homes in the Hutt Valley. 
Seven developments to deliver 56 homes are under construction, with a further 30 developments 
to deliver 144 homes being planned for delivery. 

There are currently no developments in the pipeline for Wellington City. 

The pipeline is subject to change as detailed business cases are developed and this information 
excludes projects currently under review. 

You can find detailed information about our developments in across the Wellington Region here: 
https://kaingaora.govt.nz/en NZ/urban-development-and-social-housing/social-housing/social-
housing-developments/wellington-region/ 

You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this decision. There 
is Information about how to make a complaint at https://www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or by 
freephone on 0800 802 602. 

Please note that Kāinga Ora proactively releases our responses to official information requests 
where possible. Our response to your request may be published at 
https://kaingaora.govt.nz/en NZ/publications/oia-and-proactive-releases/responses-to-oia-
requests/ with your personal information removed. 
 
 
Nāku iti noa, nā 

 

Rachel Kelly 
Manager Government Services 




